From: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk> 
Sent: 02 November 2021 08:30
To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk>
Subject: S/090/01996/21

This message originated from outside your organization

Good morning Chris,

With reference to the above application, I am aware that the submitted Technical Note regarding noise and the Covering Letter both reference the nearest residential dwelling to the application site being circa 160m away.

I can confirm that this reference was included in both documents in error.

Please can you disregard this comment in your determination of the application.

Regards,

Jonathan Vose
Director
Walsingham Planning
Brandon House, King Street, Knutsford, WA16 6DX
T: 01565 757500 M: 07818 117878 F: 01565 757501
E:jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk
www.walsinghamplanning.co.uk
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If you are not the intended recipient of this email please notify the sender.  The contents of this email may contain a virus which could damage your computer.  Whilst reasonable precautions have been taken to minimise this risk, we cannot accept liability for any damage which you suffer as a result of a virus.  You should carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. If you wish to see our privacy policy or know about how we hold data please follow this link to out website http://walsinghamplanning.co.uk/resources/privacy-policy.html 
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